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DATE:  August 6, 2021 
 
TO:  H. Samuel Orth, III, Director, Department of Technology 

CC: Rick A. Wagner, Deputy Director, Department of Technology 

Pamela H. OGrady, Deputy Director, Department of Technology 

Thomas S. Diamond, Assistant Director, Department of Technology 

FROM:  Andrew Stout, Station Manager Columbus Television 

SUBJECT: Award Letter for Ctv Control Room  

The Department of Technology (DoT) through utilization of a Request for Quotation process, received 
three vendors responses to RFQ018744 for the purchase of the hardware, software and implementation 
services for Ctv’s Studio Control Room. We received bids from three vendors: iVideo Technologies, 
Magnasync Moviola Corp. (Filmtools) and Force.Tech Solutions. Their responses were reviewed and 
scored by a 3 person RFP committee. All three vendors have the necessary experience, but all bids were 
over the proposed budget of $250,000.00; however, iVideo received the highest score for giving a clear 
layout for their proposal and being the closest to the budget. Because of this, the Department of 
Technology is recommending the award be made to iVideo as the most responsive bidder. 
 

Vendor Point Score Cost 

iVideo 425 $256,281.23 

Magnasync 404 $263,947.00 

Force.Tech  410 $289,400.00 

 
The responses were evaluated for pricing, experience, and quality. The Department of Technology is 

recommending that the award be made to the response from iVideo.   

  

 


